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Division of Children and Family Services Resumes On-Site Operations at 
Anna’s Hope Location on St. Croix 

St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands — The Department of Human Services announces that the Division of 
Children and Family Services (DCFS) – Protective, Foster Care, and Adoptions Office will officially 
resume normal on-site operations at its 6179 Anna’s Hope location on St. Croix, beginning at 8:00 
AM on Monday, August 11, 2025. 

This transition marks the end of an extended period of remote work for the division’s staff, who have 
continued to provide critical services to children and families throughout the territory during the 
remote operations phase. The public is advised that all services previously offered remotely will now 
be available from the Anna’s Hope office. The telephone number for the location remains unchanged: 
(340) 773-5303. 

“We are pleased to welcome our staff back to the office and continue our mission of protecting and 
supporting children and families in a more direct and accessible way,” said VIDHS Commissioner 
Averil George. “We thank the community for its patience and cooperation during this transition.” 

For more information or assistance, please contact the Division of Children and Family Services at 
(340) 773-5303. 

The Department of Human Services (VIDHS) exists to provide social services to members in our 
community with diverse needs. Please visit the Department of Human Services website, 
www.dhs.gov.vi for more information. 
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